
 

Gentilly Terrace North Group B Project Update – January 2025 
Community Update 
 
The Gentilly Terrace North Group B joint infrastructure construction projects with the City of New Orleans’ 
Department of Public Works and Sewerage and Water Board are performing adjacent construction work in your 
neighborhood. The intention of this community update is to provide you with an overall picture of the ongoing 
work around you.  
 
What work is currently happening on Gentilly Terrace North Group B? 
 

• 4500 – 4600 Western St. – The crews are working on prepping this block to undergo asphalt 
preparation. This work is expected to be completed in the next few weeks. 

• Mirabeau Ave. and Western St. (intersection) - The crews are working on forming, placing steel 
in roadway restoration.  

• Lombard St. and Spain St. – The crews are working on pavement restoration, sidewalks, driveways, 
and ADA ramps. This work is expected to be completed in the next few weeks. 

• Filmore Ave. and St. Roch Ave - The crews are working on laying down asphalt. This work is expected 
to be completed in the next few weeks. 

• Filmore Ave. and Arts St - The crews are working on laying down asphalt. This work is expected to be 
completed in the next few weeks. 

• Filmore Ave. and Venus St - The crews are working on laying down asphalt. This work is expected to 
be completed in the next few weeks. 

• 4400 St. Roch Ave - The crews are working on forming, placing steel and pouring concrete for curb 
and gutter. This work is expected to be completed by March 2025. 

• Carnot St. and St. Roch Ave.  – The crews are working on building catch basin and adjust castings. 
This work is expected to be completed in the next few weeks. 

 
When will each project be complete? 
 

• Gentilly Terrace Group B – They expect to reach substantial completion by the end of May 2025.  
 
About the Projects 
This work is a part of the $37.9M Gentilly Terrace North Group B joint infrastructure projects with the City 
of New Orleans’ Department of Public Works and Sewerage and Water Board of New Orleans.   
 
Once complete, residents will experience an overall improved quality of life as the project will improve drainage, 
repair streets, curbs and sidewalks and install new Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA)-compliant curb ramps 
at intersections.  
 
QUESTIONS:   Brandon Caples, Communications Specialist 

504-658-7623 or ose@nola.gov  
 

 
Want to receive important construction updates to your phone?  
Sign up for RoadworkNOLA text alerts by texting ROADWORK to 77295 or go to ready.nola.gov/alerts to create 
a whole profile and select the “roadwork” alert list.  
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